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November 29, 2024

Dear Pastor & Church,

     Greetings in the Name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ! Our utmost gratitude to all your love, prayers and 
support to my family and our ministry in the Philippines!
     We are grateful to the Lord for opening doors to start 3 new mission works in our province. Our local government 
gave us the privilege to conduct Bible Studies, and because of this blessing we were able to reach out a total of 257 
individuals to the Lord! Praise the Lord for His grace and mercy!
     The Lord is faithful as He gave us the privilege to continue our “Bus and Terminal Soul Winning Ministry” where we 
can give out Gospel tracts to the passengers in the waiting area, and inside the buses before their departure to their 
destinations. The Lord helped us to print and give 700  - 800 Gospel tracts every week.

Please continue to pray for us:
1) For our Gift Giving for the Children this December
2) For more toys for our Kids Ministry
3) For our 3 new mission works and for more church workers in the field
4) For 2 new mission works to different provinces
5) Most especially, for the empowerment of the Holy Spirit in reaching more for the cause of Christ

     We love you all and always praying that the Lord will continue to bless you all always and beyond measure!

Yours in Christ,
Brother Rodel Domingo
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